
 
 
 
 
 
 

S.A.S. LA PRINCIPESSA NINA DI SEBORGA 

Seborga, September 9th 2023 
 
Your Majesty, 

 
I would like to express my deepest sympathy and heartfelt condolences for the 

victims of the recent earthquake that has struck Marrakech. Our thoughts and prayers are 
with the people of Morocco during this difficult time. 

 
Natural disasters such as these can be devastating, and the loss and suffering 

they bring are felt by all humanity. We stand with you in solidarity, and our hearts go out to 
those affected by this tragedy. In times like these, the bonds of compassion and unity among 
nations are more important than ever. 

 
May the strength and resilience of the Moroccan people guide you through the 

process of recovery and rebuilding. 
 
Please accept, Your Majesty, the expression of my highest consideration. 

 
 

Nina of Seborga 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------- 
His Majesty King Mohammed VI 
Dâr-al-Makhzen 
Rabat, Morocco 


